
Jeanie Bourke - Plumbing Plan - 219 Anderson St #4 - Lone Pine Brewing Company 

Hi Doug and Jeanie, 

Hope you're both well. I wanted to update you both and let you know that I spoke with Dana Tuttle as 
well as Dept. of Agriculture Inspector about our plumbing plan and they both have confirmed it is 
acceptable. I just want to email you both to confirm it is also acceptable on your end. Master Plumber 
Steve Caiazzo will be installing a 4inch Ptrap and floor drain that is piped to drain and vented. He will 
be installing a Liberty P382 Ejector system within the drain as well. 

We have received Federal approval as of last Tuesday and our equipment comes on Saturday, so we 
would love to ensure this is approved on your end as well so we can start this work immediately. Please 
do let me know as soon as you can and please let me know if you have any questions. I can be reached at 
207.468.4554.

Thank You and I hope to hear back soon.

John Paul

From: John Paul <jpdrums@gmail.com>
To: Douglas Morin <drm@portlandmaine.gov>, Jeanie Bourke <jmb@portlandmaine....
Date: 12/17/2015 10:20 AM
Subject: Plumbing Plan - 219 Anderson St #4 - Lone Pine Brewing Company
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